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From: Green, Alyssa@Coastal <Alyssa.Green@coastal.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 1:57 PM
To: Planning Clerk <planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us> 
Subject: Referral Response PLN-2025-19272

Good afternoon,

Thank you for consulting the California Coastal Commission regarding the submission 
of the PG&E coastal development permit application (PLN- 2025-19272). After 
reviewing the provided application materials, we have the following feedback and 
suggestions:

Att 06 Cultural Resource Summary identifies recorded cultural resources near 
the API with 33% of the area surveyed. It also addressed environmental 
factors that could contribute to potential for additional resources to be found in 
the un-surveyed portions of the API. Because there are recorded resources 
and there is potential for cultural resources in the rest of the project area, we 
suggest conditioning the project to require tribal consultation for work areas 1-
13, 20-52, 74-92, 95-111 consistent with County regulations (313-16) and 
HBAP (3.18).

Att 05 Biological Constraints Report identified riparian shrub habitat (74-86 and
90-99), freshwater forested shrub wetland (85-87), and freshwater emergent 
wetlands (94 and 95). Per the ERA and SCAP 3.41 (f) removal of trees within
wetlands shall retain snags where possible.

Thank you,

Alyssa (Aly) Green 
Wildfire Resilience Analyst

California Coastal Commission 
(707) 377-7621
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